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Dear Families,  

 

Welcome to the first term of an exciting new year at Somerdale Educate Together. Whether you are joining us for 

the first time or are already part of our school family, we are thrilled to have you with us.  It has been pleasing to see 

all our wonderful children settling into their new routines. There has been a real buzz around the school with children 

discussing and planning their enquiry questions. Our dedicated staff are here to support every child in reaching their 

full potential, and we look forward to working closely with you to make this a fantastic year ahead. Please do not 

hesitate to get in touch if you wish to discuss any aspect of our school offer.  

 

Year Group Enquiry Question(s) 

Pre-School What makes me special? 

 

Reception What makes me special? 

 

Year 1 I wonder where my food comes from? 

 

Year 2 I wonder how learning about different belief systems can help us to respect and appreciate 

each other? 

How can we keep ourselves healthy, and what do we need to survive? 

Year 3 How has our local area changed and how could we improve our school environment? 

Do some people have stronger muscles because they use them more? 

Year 4 What is the difference between a volcano and an earthquake? 

How do we use electricity? 

Year 5 How did the universe form? 

 

Year 6 What impact did the British Empire have on the world? 

How can living things and their habitats be grouped? 

 

Class Pages – School Website 

Please refer to the class sections on our school website where you can access information relating to area such as: 

 

• Class timetables 

• Newsletters  

• Curriculum overviews 

• Parent workshop slides 

• PE days 

 

 

 

 

 

Wraparound Care  

We are committed to providing the best possible wraparound care for your children and are close to sending out an 

updated offer based on recent feedback. Before we move forward with this offer, I would like to again survey the 

views of service users. With this in mind, we would appreciate if you could complete the following online survey.  

https://forms.office.com/e/5cNTEMQ0PA 

 

Value of the Month for  

September 

Responsibility 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/5cNTEMQ0PA


Contact number for Wraparound Collection Arrangements is 07907 192146 Please do not use the number for 

bookings or leaving messages, Thank you  

 

Parent/Carer Forum 

 

 
 

 

Messages 

 

Follow this link to order labels for school clothes and items. We receive 30 percent for the school from every sale. 

Our fundraising code is 36296.  

https://www.stikins.co.uk/name-labels/ 

 

The forum will provide parents/carers with a 

termly opportunity to discuss school related 

issues with the Headteacher or a member of 

the Senior Leadership Team.   

https://www.stikins.co.uk/name-labels/


 

 

 



 

 

 

 


